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VETERINARY PUBLIC NOTIFICATION NO. 11 OF 2024

SERVICE INTERRUPTION OF THE NAMIBIA LIVESTOCK IDENTIFICATION
AND TRACEABILITY SYSTEM, 23-27 AUGUST 2024

The Directorate of Veterinary Services (DVS) within the Ministry of Agriculture, Water and
Land Reform (MAWLR) hereby informs all users of the Namibia Livestock Identification and
Traceability System (NamLITS) of the service interruption from 17:00 on 23 August 2024
until 08:00 on 27 August 2024 due to the scheduled maintenance of the NamLITS hardware.
The maintenance works will affect services rendered at DVS and Livestock and Livestock
Products Board of Namibia (LLPBN) offices countrywide such as issuing of livestock
movement permits, NamLITS Online transactions, processing of Stockbrand related
applications as well as the sale of ear tags.

Therefore, all parties in the livestock industry as well as DVS and LLPBN offices are strongly
advised to make prior arrangements to ensure operations are not affected as no NamLITS
related services will be possible during this time.

Please be assured that the technical team will do everything to keep the services downtime
within the indicated period. Any technical issues experienced following this exercise must be
reported to the NamLITS Offices in Windhoek (+264 61 208 342), Ondangwa (+264 65
240833) and the LLPBN-FAN Meat Office (+264 61 275 844).
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Dr Johannes Shoopala
ACTING CHIEF VETERINARY OFFICER



